
We’re looking for  
Teachers with bright ideas
Teachers like you who know how to  
enable children from all different 
backgrounds and help them to succeed  
in English, maths or science.

You may have an innovative idea for after school 
programmes, know how to get results through 
peer tutoring, or can inspire using technology. 
Whatever your idea, we’d like to hear about it. 

The Let Teachers SHINE competition is run  
by SHINE and TES. It’s free to enter and open 
to any Teacher working in England. Winning 
Teachers receive grants of up to £15,000 to 
help get their project started or, if it’s already 
established, take it to the next level. 

£15,000 GRANTS  
AVAILABLE TO HELP  
YOUR STUDENTS

APPLY NOW!
THE CLOSING DATE 
FOR ENTRIES IS 
MIDDAY ON MONDAY 
24TH APRIL 2017.

For more information and  
to apply for funding visit:  
www.shinetrust.org.uk or if 
you have any questions email:  
teachers@shinetrust.org.uk

James Graham, Bishop Justus Church of England School, Bromley
Winner, Let Teachers SHINE 2013

Have you got a 
brilliant idea for 
teaching English, 
maths or science?

If so, you could win  
up to £15,000 to 
show us that it works.

Let Teachers SHINE is a 
national competition run 
by SHINE and TES to find 

some of the country’s most 
innovative teachers. We’re 
looking for truly original ways 
to raise attainment in literacy, 
numeracy and/or science. 

The competition is free 
to enter and open to any 
teacher working in England. 
Up to 10 winning projects 
will be chosen by a panel of 
judges from SHINE, TES and 
our corporate supporters. 
Each one will then receive a 
grant of up to £15,000. 

This money will fund a year-
long pilot to prove that it can 
achieve real improvements 
in the attainment levels of 
disadvantaged students. The 
most successful initiatives 
may then receive further 
funding from SHINE and the 
Esmée Fairbairn Foundation.

Visit www.shinetrust.org.uk  
to find out more. 



Since 2012, SHINE and its partners have invested more  
than £1.4 million in Teacher-led programmes that have 

benefitted thousands of students.

To date, over 50 Teachers have been awarded funding  
to ensure their creative ideas are supported.

So what types of ideas are we looking to fund? Here are a couple of examples:

Gavin Summerfield: Gavin applied to Let Teachers SHINE in 2015 with his project, Robotics Storytelling 
Club, a project which helps children to learn how to program and tell stories using Nao Robot technology.

This year SHINE is supporting Gavin to build on the success of the Robotics Storytelling Club and replicate it 
across 14 schools over the next 2 years in the London Borough of Bexley.

You can follow him on twitter: @gavsummerfield

 Michelle Lockwood: Michelle won a grant in 2016 to develop “Spelling Beats”, a project that addresses 
spelling – the most common problem she has experienced amongst students who struggle with their 

literacy. Michelle is creating rhymes, raps and mnemonics to help students remember each spelling rule 
quickly and with enjoyment. 

This year, ‘Spelling Beats’ will become a website available to all, with recordings, activities, and clear plans 
for teachers to use in their own classrooms.

You can follow her on twitter: @spellingbeats

If you have a budding idea and want funds to make it a reality, don’t forget to check

www.shinetrust.org.uk for all the latest competition details.

Applications close at midday on Monday 24th April 2017.

www.shinetrust.org.uk
@shinetrustuk
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